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The	Legacy	Fund	had	a	successful	“soft	launch”	at	the	annual	
banquet	in	July.		That	launch	yielded	just	over	$112,000	in	
pledges,	with	current	cash	on	hand	approximately	$37,500.		We	
intend	to	put	up	a	web	site	that	will	formally	launch	the	Legacy	
Fund	Campaign	to	the	entire	membership	of	the	Society	during	
the	fourth	quarter	of	2017.		We	expect	that	in	the	future,	this	web	
site	may	convert	to	something	like	an	“annual	fund	drive”	where	
all	members	of	the	Society	may	choose	to	donate.		The	Legacy	
Fund	Team	has	not	determined	the	exact	manner,	but	does	also	
expect	to	raise	additional	funds	outside	the	membership	of	the	
Society.	
	


